Pearl Children News January 2025 Installation Watertank



During our visit to Buhoma at the end of October 2024, the "water tank" project was prioritized together with Akansasira and subsequently approved by the Board of Directors following a corresponding quotation.

The aim was to compensate the repeated interruptions of the water flow - often lasting several days - to the already scarce water supply and to provide and store sufficient quantities of fresh water for washing and cooking.

In the meantime, the tank with a volume of 5,000 litres has been procured. The installation on site and the connection to the main supply were quite complex, but they were nevertheless completed very quickly.

In order to generate sufficient water pressure, the tank was placed on a previously built platform on a hill on the property, connected and filled with sufficient water.

In addition, a shower fitting was actually installed in the previous shower room - so there is now running water available for personal hygiene.



Pearl Children News January 2025 Installation Watertank







